
Headlice 

We have had a report of headlice 

this week. 

Please continue to check your child’s 

hair EVERY day for headlice and 

treat immediately if necessary. 

 

 

Thank you 

Can we say a huge thank you to Mr Paul 

Martin who so kindly repaired our stone 

wall at the front of the school during 

the Easter break. 

 

Can we please ask parents to make sure 

the children do not climb or walk on the 

wall when coming into or leaving school.  

Thank you for your co-operation 

26th April 2019 

 

 

 
 

 

This Week’s Teacher Awards 
 

 
 

 

 

This Week’s Top Table 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Red Row First School Newsletter 

Welcome back to the new  

Summer Term. 

 

 
 

We will let you have “Dates for 

your Diary” as soon as possible. 

 

 


